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Wirral Council 
Public Health  

Old Market House 
Hamilton Street 

Birkenhead 
CH41 5AL 

 
Wirral’s Health & Wellbeing Board response to correspondence received 
from NHS England related to Wirral’s Pharmaceutical Need Assessment 

 

Since the introduction of the Pharmaceutical Needs Assessment (PNA) the following 
pharmacy contractors’ change is requested: 
  

Date pharmaceutical needs assessment published 25th March 2015 

Date of Issue of Supplementary Statement 1st July 2016 

Supplementary Statement Number 32 

 
Type of change:  

Change of ownership   

Relocation   

New Pharmacy Yes - Distance Selling 

Other – Change of name   

Details: 

Rushport Advisory LLP t/a  
Pharmersey Pharmacy Unit  
6 Carr Lane Business Park,  
Carr Lane,  
Hoylake,  
Wirral CH47 4AX  
OCS code FH489  
Telephone: 01516322569 
Email: Phamersey@gmail.com 
Website: www.Phamersey.co.uk  

Date of submission: Received at Wirral Public Health – 16th August 2016 

 

It is the view of NHS Cheshire Warrington and Wirral Community Pharmaceutical 
Contracts Group that this change to the availability of pharmaceutical services is relevant 
to the granting of applications referred to in the NHS Act 2006 and the Group is satisfied 
that a revised Pharmaceutical Needs Assessment would be a disproportionate response. 

 

This supplementary statement to the NHS Wirral’s Pharmaceutical Needs Assessment 
is issued in accordance with paragraph 3D (3) in Part 1A of the NHS (Pharmaceutical 
Services) Regulations 2005 

Date 20/09/2016 

If you require any further information please contact Trish Cavanagh (Public Health, Wirral 
Council) at triciacavanagh@wirral.gov.uk  
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